

February 24, 2000

Ms. Colleen Kelly Interim Director MFA/PAT Program Alabama Shakespeare Festival 1 Festival Drive Montgomery, AL 36117

Dear Colleen,

CONGRATULATIONS on the fabulous job you did in directing the Graduate Company performance of *Will and Reason*. I am so glad I was able to see the performance last week.

Colleen, I am really excited to have you serve on the Children's Art Festival committee. The performance venue will be outstanding under your leadership. I look forward to seeing you at the next meeting.

Sincerely,

Lori Allen Siegelman First Lady of Alabama